
Middle Nene Sailing Club invites you to our
FLYING FIFTEEN Classic and Silver fleet

Open Meeting,
incorporating the final event of the

Southern Traveller Series for Classic and Silver
boats

OCTOBER 3RD AND 4TH 2015

Briefing at 1200 on Saturday

FIRST RACE SATURDAY 1300

2 races to follow

FOURTH RACE SUNDAY 1030

FIFTH to follow

a crews race will be included if time permits

Easy dry launch and winch recovery, galley and bar, camping field and

clubhouse available for overnight stay. The entry fee of £25 includes Sat

evening meal, at our club Autumn Dinner. We look forward to welcoming you.

Please note that silver fleet boats are now eligible for the MNSC trophy.

Contact via the website or Mike Moore 01536505527
ezsailor@ntlworld.com


